
 

 

Member Referrals – April / May 2017 

Miller Haviland, Kansas City, USA 
In April, Chuck Haviland requested that a broadcast e-mail be sent out requesting 
assistance with the tax treatment of Community Improvement Districts. 

Cresa, San Diego, USA 
Don Mitchell advises that subsequent to the Vancouver and Cape Town conferences 
Cresa is processing business with Swenson Advisors in San Diego and Glass Jacobson 
in Baltimore. 

RCBM Buenos Aires, Argentina 
Oscar Mary once again would like want to express his appreciation of Ted Chiba´s help 
in assisting one of his clients who runs a mission in Japan. Ted has identified 
bibliography in Japanese to overturn the language barrier with accounting terminology. 
Oscar’s client is a religious organization with missions in 26 countries who is moving 
from single-language bibliography (Spanish) to multi-language (Spanish, French and 
English). Nevertheless, we need to bridge the gap from the core languages to many 
other languages and dialects. As the project moves forward, we may seek similar help 
from other member firms. 

NKC Business & Taxation Consultants, Dublin, Ireland 
Neville Kavanagh circulated a broadcast e-mail to the world wide membership of Integra 
with a business proposition from one of his clients that needed a strategic partner/equity 
investor to assist with project development and the worldwide distribution of Irish 
whiskey. 

Salman Arshad, Lahore, Pakistan 
Ahmad Salman had an e-mail circulated to all members requesting a list of Integra firms 
that have had experience with audits of the top 500 companies of the world. It was 
needed as part of an application for a large project. 

Hunter Accountants, Bristol, UK 
Mark Hunter solicited the help of Greg Gerrol in Hartford with the completion of form 
W8-Ben-E on behalf of a UK client. 



 

 

BF Consulting, Vienna, Austria 
Franz Schweiger sent a broadcast e-mail to the world wide membership looking for 
those with experience with project financing and audit of a Public Private Partnership. 

HMWC, Los Angeles, USA 
Jeff Hipshman requested help from any USA member that has a background in the 
mining industry related to precious metals and specifically help on the tax side. 

Glass Jacobson, Washington, DC, USA 
Doug White reports that “we have been doing some work for Wagemann's in both their 
Berlin and Düsseldorf offices. Glass Jacobson now has German speakers and 
Wagemann is getting a lot of work for people who need both German and US tax help 
and we have been doing the US side.” 

Levi & Levi, Montreal, Canada 
Phil Levi reports that the firm received referrals to provide accounting and tax services 
from Rick Gimbert (Atlanta) for one of his clients doing business in Canada; from Mark 
Hunter (Bristol) for one of his clients moving their business to Canada and from Doug 
White (Washington) for one of his clients entering into a contract to do business in 
Canada. 
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